
Number day 2nd February 2024 

Nursery 

 
The children had lots of fun wearing Numbers for our Number day in support of NSPCC.  The 
children were really creative with their outfits, from home made number t shirts, to number 

hats, calendars, wearing birthday badges, a calculator, football shirts and many different 
items of clothing which had a Number on.  The children looked fab.   

 

In the Nursery the chidlren were looking at the big Numicon and ordering them as well as 
counting the holes.  They enjoyed printing their own number blocks on the Art table, making 
numbers out of playdough, looking for number treaure and much more.  Well done Nursery! 

 

                 

                                               



                               

 

            

                          



                       

        

              

 

           

 

 

  



 

In key stage 1 the children had a brilliant day investigating numbers and patterns.  


